
MORNING
SPARKLERS
Kickstarting the Year:
January News & Happenings

EXCITING UPCOMING EVENTS: LOHRI,
REPUBLIC DAY, SPORTS MEET & ART
ACTIVITIES
We have a thrilling lineup of events
coming up! From the warmth and joy
of the Lohri Celebration, to the pride
and spirit of our Republic Day
Celebration, there's something for
everyone. Our Sports Meet will
showcase the talent and teamwork of
our students, while the Art and Craft
Activity will let creativity shine. Stay
tuned for all the fun and festivities
ahead!

EMBRACING 2025: A
YEAR OF GROWTH
AND SUCCESS
As we step into 2025, a new year
brings fresh opportunities for growth,
learning, and achievement! This year
promises to be filled with exciting
challenges, inspiring lessons, and
unforgettable moments for all of us.
Whether it's academic success,
building new friendships, or
embracing extracurricular activities,
2025 is the perfect time to set goals
and push ourselves beyond our limits.
Let’s work together to make this year
one of progress, positivity, and shared
accomplishments



CREATIVE HANDS: CLAY ACTIVITY BY TINY
TOTS

OUR LITTLE ARTISTS HAD A BLAST
DURING THE RECENT CLAY ACTIVITY!

WITH THEIR TINY HANDS AND BIG
IMAGINATIONS, THEY SHAPED, MOLDED,

AND CREATED BEAUTIFUL
MASTERPIECES. IT WAS A FUN-FILLED
EXPERIENCE THAT NOT ONLY HELPED

DEVELOP THEIR MOTOR SKILLS BUT ALSO
ENCOURAGED CREATIVITY AND

TEAMWORK. WE'RE SO PROUD OF THEIR
AMAZING EFFORTS AND CAN'T WAIT TO
SEE MORE OF THEIR ARTISTIC TALENTS

GROW!



TEACHER'S WORKSHOP AT GANGA
INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL, HIRAN

KUDNA BRANCH

Ganga International School,
Hiran Kudna Branch, recently
hosted a valuable Teacher's

Workshop aimed at enhancing
teaching strategies and fostering

professional growth. The
workshop focused on innovative

methods, classroom management,
and the latest educational tools

to better support student
learning. It was a great

opportunity for our educators to
exchange ideas, refine their skills,
and stay updated with the latest
trends in education. The session

was both informative and
engaging, ensuring our teachers
are well-equipped to inspire and
guide their students to success!
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The workshop focused on a
variety of key areas including
modern teaching
methodologies, effective use of
technology in the classroom,
and fostering an inclusive
learning environment. Experts
and educators from different
fields led interactive sessions,
providing valuable insights on
creative lesson planning,
student engagement, and
assessment techniques. 

Read More



Celebrating Lohri Together: A Festival of Joy
Though our students couldn’t join in the celebration due to

winter vacations, the teachers at Ganga International
School made sure to celebrate Lohri with great enthusiasm
and warmth! It was a wonderful opportunity for everyone
to come together and enjoy the spirit of the festival, with

traditional songs, dances, and delicious treats. Festivals are
a time for unity, and even though the students weren't

present, the joy of celebrating together brought a sense of
community and excitement that we can all look forward to

sharing when school resumes. Here's to more festive
moments and memories to cherish!



 Proud Moment for Ganga International School Sector-9A,
Bahadurgarh! 

We are thrilled to announce that our esteemed principal, Ms. Pankaj

Rani, has been honored with the prestigious Best Principal Award at

the Global School Awards! Her exceptional leadership, dedication,

and vision for education have truly set our school on a path to

success. Additionally, our school received an award for Excellence in

Education, recognizing the hard work and commitment of our entire

team. These accolades are a reflection of the collective effort of our

students, teachers, and staff. We are incredibly proud of these

achievements and look forward to continuing to grow and shine

together! 
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Republic Day Celebrations: A Grand
Display of Patriotism and Talent



Our 76th Republic Day celebration was a
vibrant and memorable event filled with
great pomp and show! Students from all

classes participated with enthusiasm,
showcasing their talent in colorful

costumes, energetic songs, dances, and a
heartwarming skit. The performances were
a beautiful tribute to our nation's heritage

and spirit, highlighting the unity in diversity
that defines India. The entire event was a
blend of creativity, patriotism, and pride,

leaving everyone inspired and filled with joy.
It was a perfect way to honor the values of

freedom, unity, and integrity on this special
day.



Republic Day is a day to celebrate the spirit of India’s
democracy and the adoption of our Constitution. It is a time

to reflect on the values of justice, equality, and freedom
that form the foundation of our nation. Every year, we come
together to honor the sacrifices made by our leaders and to
renew our commitment to building a stronger, united India.

This day fills our hearts with pride and gratitude, as we
celebrate the diverse cultures and rich heritage that make

India truly unique.





Primary Classes Sports Meet: A Day
of Fun and Competition

Our Primary Classes Sports Meet was a day filled with
excitement, energy, and teamwork! Students engaged in a

variety of sports, showcasing their skills and
sportsmanship in games like races, relay competitions, and
fun-filled group activities. The air was filled with cheers as

young athletes gave their best performances, learning
valuable lessons about discipline, teamwork, and the joy o

healthy competition. It was a wonderful opportunity for
students to develop physical fitness and build confidence,
while also having fun and making lasting memories. The

event was a great success, leaving everyone looking
forward to even more sports activities in the future!



Our Primary Classes Sports Meet was a day filled with excitement and
spirited competition, made even more special by the presence of our

esteemed Chief Guest, Col. Ashok Kaul. Students participated
enthusiastically in various sports activities, from races to relays,

displaying excellent teamwork and sportsmanship. Col. Kaul’s inspiring
words added to the energy of the event, encouraging the students to push

their limits and embrace the spirit of healthy competition. His presence
truly elevated the occasion, making it a memorable experience for

everyone. The day was a perfect blend of sports, fun, and inspiration, and
we look forward to more such celebrations in the future!



The event began
with

heartwarming
note with a

beautiful prayer
by our tiny tots,

filling the
atmosphere with

positivity and
blessings for a

successful event.



Despite their young age, these little
athletes displayed impressive skill,

determination, and teamwork in
every event. From running races to
relay competitions, they gave their
best efforts, showing that age is no

barrier to achieving greatness. Their
enthusiasm and energy were

contagious, and their performances
were a true highlight of the day. We

are incredibly proud of our little
champions and look forward to

seeing them continue to shine in
future events!





Looking Ahead: A Hopeful Start to 2025
As we wrap up this exciting January, we look ahead
with hope and anticipation for the months to come.

With each event, activity, and achievement, we
continue to grow together as a school community.

May the year ahead bring new opportunities,
successes, and learning for all our students and staff.
Let’s carry forward the spirit of unity, creativity, and
perseverance into the coming months, making 2025 a
year to remember. Here’s to a bright and successful
future, filled with endless possibilities and hope for

everyone!


